
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please practice these tricky words at home   Maybe you can find these words 

in your books? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
 Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Risbridger, 
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Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 
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Each week we will 
have a new Nursery 
rhyme for the children 
to learn! Please make 
sure you practice at 
home   

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


 
Hello Parents and Carers! 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

We have had a brilliant week and have 
started to enjoy the warmer weather! 
The children have had opportunities 
to explore their creative skills 
outdoors with paints and chalk. The 
children have also been creating and 
decorating their own pinch pots, 
which we will plant cress in next week.  
 
We will start our new focus story 
‘Oliver’s Vegetables’ and the children 
will have opportunities to look at, 
touch, taste and describe all the 
different vegetables within the book. 
We will also discuss the importance of 
healthy eating! 
 
We have been progressing with our 
sounds and tricky words and the 
children this week have been 
introduced to ‘c’ and ’k’. Take a look at 
the back of the newsletter to see the 
tricky words that children can be 
practicing at home.  
 
We have been focusing on ‘one more’ 
and ‘one less’ in Numeracy and 
subitising to 5. It’s fantastic to see all 
the progress children are making.  
 
 
 

With the warmer weather we would 
like to remind all parents to bring 
water bottles with names on. 
Hopefully we can continue to enjoy 
the sunshine next week and explore 
our outside area more.  We will be 
building outside with our new wooden 
construction kits. 
 
Before the half term break the 
children were given a login username 
and password so that they can access 
Bug Club.  This is a wonderful online 
resource to encourage the children’s 
enjoyment of stories and reading. 
 
Next week we will progress onto ‘e’ 
and ‘u’ and focus on CVC 
words/blending.  
 
Attendance is really important in 
school, we would like to remind 
parents that we expect children to be 
in school, and on time, every day 
unless notified of absence.  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

IMPORTANT: 
If your child or any member of your family displays any symptoms or if you 
have any concerns please do a Lateral Flow (LF) test. If your child has a 
NEGATIVE LF test please send them to school. If the LF test is POSITIVE, 
please book a PCR test https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test and 
contact the school immediately.  
 
Nursery Picture Books  
Please can you look after our books at home and when not reading them, 
keep them in your child’s book bag, especially if you have little ones at home! 
 
Health & Hygiene 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Home Time 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you continue to 
be patient when we are calling your children’s names. We will also not be 
able to send your child home if you are using your mobile phone. We will not 
send your child home if you send a friend to collect your child if you have. 
Therefore, please let us know in advance.  

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

